
NOTICE 

This is to inform you that Prof. P.J. Kumarasinghe has now been 

appointed as the Coordinator of the Management Common 

Programme. 

The Common Programme Coordinator is appointed to liaise and 

coordinate with the relevant departments/units/parties with regard 

to academic and other supportive requirements of the first year 

undergraduates. 

Therefore, you are kindly requested to contact Prof. 

Kumarasinghe (Mobile:0718032060 /Email:pivithuru@sjp.ac.lk) 

if you require any assistance or advice. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Dean 

Faculty of Management Studies and Commerce 


